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10 December 2013

Concerning the Re-Release of Letter WOC130712122515

To our dear brethren of the Religion of Light, Shlama!

The Manichaean Worldwide Organisational Committee wishes to inform the brethren 
concerning the re-release of our letter “On the Subject of Isolation and Persecution” (Letter 
WOC130712122515) dated 10 July 2012.  The Mother Church in Iran requests that the letter 
be read again within the churches, manistans and missions during the first congregational 
meeting after this notice has been received.

If you do not have the letter in your files, an English edition can be downloaded at 
http://manichaean.org/woc/letters/isolation-persecution-13july2012.pdf

A Spanish edition of the same letter is available for download at 
http://manichaean.org/woc/es/letters/aislamiento-persecucion-13julio2012.pdf

If you do not have access to the internet to download digital files, you can obtain a copy of 
the letter in English or Spanish by writing to the Committee.

On behalf of His Divine Presence and the Bitavhati Madinkha d'Maninaye,
your brothers, in sincerity,

The Manichaean Worldwide Organisational Committee


